PUBLIC WORKS

Additional Information:

Date: August 2, 2022 (Tuesday)

Time: 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Location: SE 40th Street and 91st Ave SE

A water main shutdown will affect your residence on
August 2, 2022, from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

This shutdown is necessary to connect new 8” Ductile
Iron Water main to existing 6” AC water main.

Partial lane closure in the areas is expected. Traffic
control will be provided by the contractor.

You may notice some discolored water when the
water service resumes after the shutdown. This
should disappear after running the faucet or an
outside hose bib for several minutes.

For more information please visit the City website:
www.mercerisland.gov/water22-02

Contact:

Your PU b||C Works CIP Inspector, Stu George

. (206) 771-4789 or email at:
representative was .
_ stu.george@mercerisland.gov

here tO nOtIfy yOU Of CIP Project Manager, George Fletcher

activity on or near (206) 640-5379 or email at:

George.fletcher@mercerisland.gov
your street

This information can be made available on request to accommodate people

9601 S E 36th Street with disabilities and those who need translation assistance.
" " Esta informacidn puede estar disponible a pedido conforme a las necesidades de personas
Mercer Island WA con discapacidad o aquellas que requieran de servicio de traduccién.
’ 3Ta uHdOpMaLMa MosKeT BbiTb NpeaocTaBaeHa No 3anpocy AN pasmeLleHus ntoaen ¢
98040 OrpaHUYeHHbIMIU BO3MOMXKHOCTAMM, 3 TaKIKe TeX, KOMY TPebyeTca NOMOLLb NePEBOAUMKA.

ARBEEREHELEN, UENBEBALINFTEMSHIMAL,
SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR DETAILS



